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July 2, 2008

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Attn: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Room 409, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:  City Council Bill 08-0115 — Corrective Bill 2008
Dear Madame President and City Council Members:

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 08-0115 for form and legal
sufficiency. The bill makes technical corrections to the Baltimore City Code. The bill also
repeals certain obsolete provisions. The bill makes one substantive change to the existing Code,
which adds the Commission on Sustainability to the list of agencies required to file a financial
disclosure in section 7-8 of the Ethics Article of the City Code. Both the technical and the
substantive changes made by the bill are consistent with the City Code.

Accordingly, the Law Department approves City Council Bill 08-0115 for form and legal
sufficiency.

The Minority and Women’s Business Opportunity Office concurs in this approval.

Sincerely, B i
i CL%/——— |
Ashlea Brown
Special Assistant So]icitor/

i

Thomas Corey L~
Chief, Minority and Women’s Business
Opportunity Office
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George Nilson, City Solicitor

Angela C. Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
Linda C. Barclay, Chief Solicitor

Elena DiPietro, Senior Solicitor

Deepa Bhattacharyya, Assistant Solicitor



